
Ref 2023/3103 - Replacement of chillers and associated work 

Comments and objections based on feedback from local residents: 

• Despite active local RAs and an Environmental Liaison group asking to be kept informed of 

impending new applications in case they impinged on their amenities, this procedure, 

agreed at one of the ELG meetings, was not followed.  

• After the application was lodged, responses to emails asking for information came only 

recently. This is what residents wanted to avoid, as lack of information and clarification 

causes delay.  

• Currently, the complaints are that the plant is extremely noisy, spread over a wide area. This 

is causing considerable disturbance at night, and can also be during the day. 

• It has remain unresolved over the years, and still occurs despite continual rectifications.  

• The residents are not certain that the many issues are being addressed in the new 

application.  

Pending clarification of the specific parts of the application, and receiving assurance that existing 

concerns are addressed,  the application needs to be refused.  

 

 

Cllr Linda Chung 

Hampstead Town Ward  


